
Summary of Responsible Authority Responses 

Date of Response Name Organisation 
13th March 2024 Rebecca Smoothy Cambridgeshire & 

Peterborough Trading 
Standards 

I can confirm that we have received the below email regarding the application to 
vary the premises licence for Comrades Club, Cambridge Street, Godmanchester, 
we have no comments to make in relation to this application. 

 

Date of Response Name Organisation 
19th March 2024 Stephen Browne Environmental Health - 

HDC  
I do not have any objection to this application as such. 

I would, however, advise that the club should comply with all relevant health and safety 
and food safety requirements with this venture. 

 

Date of Response Name Organisation 
15th March 2024 Melanie Draper Environmental Health - 

HDC  
I have been in contact with the Comrades Club and have said that although I am happy for 
them to have an outside bar selling alcohol I do feel that music every weekend is not 
acceptable from a noise perspective. 

In line with other recent decisions made on the District  about music at pubs etc, I am 
happy for the club to have music for one weekend a month i.e. the Saturday and Sunday 
afternoons for the times stated on their application. 

I will confirm this with an email to the premises. 

I do understand however that they may rely on the Live Music Act if the outside area is 
licensed. 


